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Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

Busby Primary School 
Church Road 

Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

International Week 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Busby Primary are delighted to announce out first International Week which will take place from 
Monday 12th November until Friday 16th November. As part of this celebration we will also be holding 
a family learning event on the evening of Thursday 15th November from 6.15pm-8.15pm.  We hope 
that you will be able to join us at this this fun event, where you will have the opportunity to 
participate in three workshops which will have a multi-cultural focus.   Further details about the 
evening event will be sent out soon with information about the workshops planned, and you will be 
given the option to sign up to these in advance.   
 
We are also hoping to encourage parents to become actively involved in the learning of our pupils by 
volunteering to support them in class during International Week or being part of our family evening.  
We are looking for volunteers to share their knowledge and skills with the children which will in turn 
help our pupils to understand, value and celebrate diversity.  
 
Parents/Carers can do this in a range of ways, and some suggestions are below.  

 Demonstrating Mehndi Henna designs 

 Cooking traditional dishes 

 Sharing experiences of living in/growing up in a different country 

 Teaching traditional games, dances, songs 

 Sharing knowledge of particular customs, places of interest and traditional dress 
 

I am also sure there will be many others ways parents could support this event and we would be 
happy to hear any ideas you may have. 
 
Please complete the tear off slip below or use the link to save printing to indicate if you are able to 
help during International Week. If you are unable to become involved in this way, please remember 
you will be more that welcome to attend and participate in the workshops on offer on the 15th 
November. 
 

Link : International Week Form 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Julie Oswald 
Principal Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKYlbLvRY1ItGvTQKaDX4C4JUQkcwWko1TEFWVkQ2UVhZN0ZKUEdYTTVTOS4u


 

International Week  

 
Parent/Carer Volunteers 

 
 

Child Name:___________________  Class:______________ 
 
 
I can support the work in class by _________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 

 
I can support the Family Learning Event by; (Please tick those that apply) 
 
Cooking     
 
Mehndi patterns 
 
Teaching Dance 
 
Teaching Songs 
 
 
Other:  __________________________________________ 
 
  ___________________________________________ 
 
  ___________________________________________ 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


